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Help the chapter to accomplish its primary goals of:

Communicate IMA headquarters’ and chapters’ goals and accomplishments.

Facilitate members’ professional development with informative and enjoyable meeting and events.


Increase the value of holding an IMA professional membership.


Expand our chapters’ involvement with community service.

Goals and Objectives For Lead Areas:
Administration and President Elect:

Monitor each activity to assure good support to the board and membership.  Assure the effectiveness of board meeting by timely issuance of agenda, prior month’s minutes and Treasurer’s report.  Develop leadership talent to ensure future chapter success.  Foster leadership growth to ensure smooth transitional.

Professional Education:

Develop an educational program for monthly meetings, plus at least one professional seminar.  Encourage members and prospective members to study for and to sit for the CMA and CFM exams.  Develop and execute organized study classes for the CMA/CFM certification.

Membership and Marketing:

Increase membership levels and improve retention.   Establish an IMA member at each major employer who will coordinate member acquisition activities at that employer.

Communications and Community Relations:

Provide chapter communications to the community.  Publish a Program Roster book by September 15, 2002.  Distribute this roster at our first monthly meeting.  Maintain and enhance chapter web page content with current and reverent information.

Corporate and Academic Development:

Meet with at least two targeted employers to educate on the benefits of IMA and coordinate support.  Make aware and encourage students to apply for the chapters’ undergraduate scholarship.

Chapter Strengths and Weaknesses:
Our chapter has been very successful these last few years due to high quality seminars and excellent monthly speakers.  Two key successes are our monthly newsletters which are both timely and informative and working to make the monthly professional education meeting enjoyable.  The chapter enjoys a health financial position, which allows for free meals and refreshments at our monthly meetings.  We can draw upon a seasoned board, which is motivated to put out a valuable and quality product.  The chapter has come off its second banner year and has great momentum.

But with all our strengths, we have identified some weaknesses we want to address.  A challenge we have is to “close the sale” with new members and motivating all members into active participation and board membership.  And where we note that our chapter is strong financially, we are sitting on too much cash that could be used for community service projects.  We also let pass last year the opportunity to enter an AOC – Executive of the Year nomination.

